Procedures for Equipment or Resources Purchased by Professional Enhancement Grants:

Academic Enhancement Grants (AEG)

Research Enhancement Grants (REG)

Fall 2009

All equipment/resources purchased by faculty using funds from Professional Enhancement Grant awards must follow these procedures. Examples are listed at the bottom of these procedures.
PURCHASING EQUIPMENT/RESOURCES
The home department of the PEG awardee will purchase approved equipment/resources following the standard procedures for purchases made against a Provost fund. 

1. PRIOR to purchasing, a Purchase Requisition form must be submitted to the Provost office for approval, with the departmental account number AND a notation that the purchase is coming from the Professional Enhancement award to [faculty name].

Once the Purchase Requisition has been approved by the Provost, the form will be either

· Returned to the department for those purchases to be made with a Pcard (under $2500, not inventory item)

Or

· Forwarded to Procurement for purchase (inventory item or purchase over $2500)

2. These purchases must be charged first against the departmental account. No purchases should be charged directly against any Provost account.

3. When the Pcard bill comes in, the department should submit to the Provost office: 

· a completed Journal Entry Request form

· a copy of the approved purchase req

· a copy of the specific Pcard charge 

· a memo to the Provost requesting the reimbursement from the grant noted on the original Purchase Req.

4. The Provost office will forward the approved Journal Entry Request form to the Department of Financial Services (Rick Zook) to transfer the funds.

EQUIPMENT/RESOURCES PROCEDURES

It is the responsibility of the PEG awardee to follow these procedures for all equipment/resources after the grant period is over.

Within 60 days of the end of the grant, all equipment/resources must be delivered to the Head of Access Services in Kimbel Library with a copy of the PEG award letter. The Library will notify the Provost office when they have received the equipment/resources and for which PEG award.

This will provide additional resources to other faculty after the grant period is over by housing these resources in the library and making them available for checkout.
The Faculty Welfare and Development Committee and the Provost office will work together each October to verify that all equipment/resources has been sent to the Library from the previous PEG award period. Letters will be sent out by FWD to those faculty who have not complied. Faculty may forfeit future PEG opportunities if they do not submit the appropriate equipment/resources to the Library.
Examples of equipment/resources that may be appropriate for Kimbel Library:

· Audio recorders
· Books

· Camcorders

· CDs

· Digital cameras

· DVDs

· GPS units

· Graphing calculators

· Headphones

· IPODS

· MP3 players

· Netbooks

· Transcription equipment

· Whiteboards

